Subject: Re: DHS-MIS
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Mon, 04 Mar 2024 20:30:23 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Stata Specialist, Tom Pullum:

Yes, you can stay with the BR file, or you can switch to the KR file without losing anything. The
KR file is like the BR file, with children as cases. But it is reduced to children born in the past 5
years, who are the only children who have anemia data. You would look at the relationship
between v457 (for the mother) and hw57 (for the child).
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